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For the attention of Andy Lewis:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this outline planning application. The letter is dated 20th July 2015 so I am assuming that we have until 7th August to respond?

There is a wealth of documentation associated with this application. Can you point me to the documents that give an indication of what the buildings are going to look like or is that information not available at this stage. One drawing suggests a height of 16 metres – have I understood that correct.

Please note that the second document on the portal relates to 15/00474/OUT – Upper Heyford and has been incorrectly assigned to this application.

Regards

Bob Hessian
Chairman, Bicester Local History Society

